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This newsletter contains a copy of the reunion brochure for our 8th reunion, in Rapid City, South 

Dakota, from Tuesday June 4
th

 to Sunday June 9
th, 

2019.  You can print and mail your 

reservation from this copy, or you can go to our website at www.thomaschart.org and click on 

“2019 Reunion” to see the original full color version.  At the website you can also see who else 

has signed up. 

 

We've posted notices in Together We Served, navweaps.com, bluejackets.com, Retired 
Fleet Association, and the Military Reunion Network.  The Military Reunion Network 
says they'll pass to American Legion, VFW, DAV, VVA, USSVI, and Tin Can Sailors.  
Info on the reunion also appears on our facebook page USS THomas C. Hart FF-
1092 (and yes, the group name does have THomas spelled with a capital “H”).  If you 
know of any other places where we can post, please contact me at Dave Neimeyer 
Neimeyer@us.net.  Of course, please pass the reunion info on to any shipmates. 

 

Navy Anniversaries of Note 

June 3-6, 1942 Battle of Midway  77th Anniversary 

June 6th, 1944 D-Day:  75th anniversary 

  

http://www.thomaschart.org/
http://navweaps.com/
http://bluejackets.com/
mailto:Neimeyer@us.net


 

 

From the Secretary  

Garry Collins 

Shipmates, the Association membership stands at only 75 members.  We still have 

nearly 100 people who were once members, but have not re-enlisted.  You can view the 

current membership roster here: http://www.thomaschart.org/id100.html . Some 

expirations date back to 2012.  As a courtesy, the following shipmates’ membership 

expired at year end 2018:  Bacher – Cady – Carr – Cook –Duran – Early – Edwardsen – 

Ford – Giles – Hungerford – Jones – Keller – Kreson – Longenecker – Martin – 

McDonald – Mettendorf – Miller – Salmon – Staten – Wood 

 

Please consider re-enlisting here. http://www.thomaschart.org/id33.html 

Reunion 2019 is shaping up and it’s time to start getting those registrations in.  June will 

be here before you know it!  Looking forward to a great event. 

(Editor’s note:  To put the 75 members in perspective, we have just under 400 people 

on our email mailing list, and just over 400 on our facebook page.) 

 

Financial Report  

Thomas C Hart Veterans Association 

Randy Groen  Treasurer, Thomas C Hart Veterans Association Randygg@frontiernet.net 

As of February 1st, 2019, the Thomas C Hart Veterans Association bank account 

has $2017.72 in it and there is $19.12 in our PayPal account for a total of 2036.84. 

This total is a little bit low for a February before a Ships Reunion. If you have let 

your membership lapse, please renew your membership. Remember, you must be 

a member to attend the reunion in Rapid City South Dakota this June. Dues are 

only $20 for 2 years membership.  

Are you looking forward to the reunion? I am. I haven’t been to the Grand Rapids 

area since my kids were little. It’s a wonderful area with great scenery and history. 

The only thing that would make it better is to go there with my old friends from 

the Hart. Who knows how many more opportunities you will have to see your old 

shipmates? Please consider going because I am looking forward to seeing 

everyone.    

http://www.thomaschart.org/id100.html
http://www.thomaschart.org/id33.html


 

 



 

 
 



 

 
 



 

 
 



 

  



 

 

Thomas C. Hart DE/FF 1092 Veterans Association   

TCHVA relies on your continued support to help build the Association and keep the great memories of 

Thomas  C Hart alive!  You can continue to help by referring other shipmates to us and letting us know 

when you have an email address, phone number or some other bit of info that may help us locate our 

shipmates.  The success of the Association depends on the active support of our members! You can stay 

up to date with current events and happenings by visiting our website at www.thomaschart.org 

Visit the link to renew now!   http://www.thomaschart.org/id33.html 

Check your membership status:   http://www.thomaschart.org/id100.html 

USS THOMAS C. HART (DE/FF-1092) VETERANS ASSOCIATION MEMBERSHIP FORM 

Please print the form, complete, and mail to address listed on the form 

If a shipmate told you about the TCHVA, please tell us his 

name:____________________  

 

First Name __________________ M.I. ____ Last Name ____________________ 
 

Rate/ Rank on TCH _____________________ Division _____________________  

 

Year Reported Aboard____________ Year Detached________________________  

 

Street Address: 

_____________________________________________________________  
 

City_______________________________________ State_______ Zip ________________  
 

Home Phone _________________________ Cell/Work Phone_______________________  

Spouse Name: ________________________________________  
 

Current Email Address: _____________________________________________________  
 

Dues are only $10 per year. We have chosen to collect for two years ($20) at a time 

to reduce the administrative burden on our all volunteer staff. Thanks for your 

understanding and support. You may join for any additional years if you desire. 

 

I am sending in $___________. Please begin/renew my membership! 

Please mail check/M.O. to: USS THOMAS C. HART VETERANS ASSOCIATION 

c/o Randy Groen 

2219 Friendship Ln. 

Burnsville, MN 55337 

“YA GOTTA HAVE HART” 

http://www.thomaschart.org/id33.html
http://www.thomaschart.org/id100.html

